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Councils seem to want to delay
housing development related to
new metrorail yet thisis clearly
where new growth should oceur.
Itisthe state government that
fundsthe new metro rail network
across Sydnéy yet it seems that
each local council can frustrate the

development that must come with
the new infrastructure. Itisalso’
surprising that the state govern-
ment has not promoted as much -
new housing around the north
shore stations along the same
metro rail. All stations must do
their bit to have more people able to
walk to the new public transport
infrastructure.
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